

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY November 24, 1952

President Robert W. Gibson Monmouth College Monmouth, Illinois

Dear President Gibson:

On behalf of our chemistry department we wish to thank you very sincerely for the excellent program that we enjoyed at your college recently. It was certainly stimulating and helpful to have this opportunity to see the work that you have done there and talk to our colleagues from all over the country. We also delighted at the birth of the new organization, The Association of Chemistry Teachers, and I believe it will be very helpful in the future.

Please extend our hearty thanks to Professor Haldeman and to all his co-workers who did so much to make this conference a real success.

Cordially yours,

Paul M. Wright

Chairman of Department

FLW/aem